

Ascot House, Shaftesbury Square, Belfast BT2 7DB T 028 90 230666 F 028 90 248183 E infoni@helptheaged.org.uk www.helptheaged.org.uk

05 July 2006

L20.07.06 Kenny Dane

Office for the Regulation of Electricity and Gas

Queen's House

14 Queen Street

Belfast

BT16ED

Dear Mr Dane



Further to your recent consultation request, I regret to inform you that we are currently unable to respond. As a result of the increased number of consultation requests we receive, we now assess all requests against a number of criteria central to the charities key objectives. Unfortunately, your consultation request has not been prioritised at this time.

We would be grateful if you would keep Help the Aged on your consultation database as future requests may receive a different prioritisation.

I look forward to working with you in the future.

Yours sincerely

P.P. Kaltry Taybr **Duane Farrell**

Head of Policy, Research and Communications

